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Dear king, 

 

I am writing to go out to town for VE day celebrations in Newport. I want to go out but, 

because of the corona-virus we might need to stay at home. Please give up your time to 

read this. 

 

King, I want to tell you that we have been in lockdown for a while, so please let us go out 

to celebrate VE day. In addition, I want to see if there are people even coming out .I want 

to see my friends because I miss them. I want to celebrate the win of the Allie troops. 

          We will all keep social distancing and we will just wave to our friends. We will 

wear masks and also gloves.  When we do that, then nobody will get the corona- virus. If 

we don’t have gloves then we will use hand-sensitizers. We will also take a bath after the 

VE day celebrations. 

        Can we go?  We know the corona-virus is spreading but children have good amune 

system. Only older people will get sick, not younger. Please, please, please can we go. If 

we don’t go, then wouldn’t it be bad because we are not celebrating the Allie troops 

victory.   

         Thank you for giving up your time to read this. Please can you agree. We want to 

celebrate the win of the Allie troops. 

                                                  

 

              Yours sincerely 

                Megh shah  

 

 


